

Presbytery of Prospect Hill

Lakeshore Center at Okoboji 1864 Hwy. 86 Milford, IA 51351

319.233.1747 office@presbyteries.org



CALL TO THE CALLED PRESBYTERY MEETING April 27, 2023

A Called Meeting of the Presbytery of Prospect Hill will be held via Zoom at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 27, 2023, for the purpose of acting on the proposed amendments to the Constitution from the 225th General Assembly (2022).

Minister members and ruling elder commissioners need to **register on-line** at https://prospecthillpresby.org/presbytery-meeting-registration/ by noon on Wednesday, April 26.

The meeting will be recorded. General Assembly Commissioners from the Presbyteries of Des Moines, North Central Iowa, and Prospect Hill will review the proposed amendments at the beginning of the zoom. Each presbytery will then have a breakout room in order to act on the proposed amendments to the Constitution.

The proposed amendments can be found here.

As always, if you have any questions, please contact me at <u>annika@presbyteries.org</u> or by phone at 402-942-1636.

The Rev. Dr. Annika Lister Stroope Administrative Executive and Stated Clerk **Presbyteries of Prospect Hill, Des Moines, North Central Iowa** 1864 Hwy. 86, Milford, IA 51351 Cell 402-942-1636 / Office 319-233-1747